THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO

TODD GLORIA
MAYOR
MEMORANDUM
DATE: December 17, 2021
TO: Honorable Council President Sean Elo-Rivera

Honorable Councilmembers

FROM: Mayor Todd Gloria @"_/‘7( g‘r‘k

SUBJECT: Reappointment to the San Diego County Regional Airport Authority

It is my pleasure to reappoint City Councilmember Marni von Wilpert to the San
Diego County Regional Airport Authority (SDCRAA) Board of Directors to a term
ending January 31, 2025.

I want to thank Councilmember von Wilpert for her continued willingness to
represent the City in this capacity.
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cc: Honorable Mara Elliott, City Attorney
Elizabeth Maland, City Clerk
Jeff Kawar, Interim Independent Budget Analyst



